
Department of Planning and Budget 
2015 Fiscal Impact Statement 

 

1. Bill Number:   HB 1733 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Hodges 

 

3.  Committee: Education and Health 

 

4. Title: Delivery of prescription drug orders for PACE programs. 

 

5. Summary:  Provides that prescription drug orders dispensed to a patient and delivered to a 

program of all-inclusive care for the elderly (PACE) facility licensed by the Department of 

Medical Assistance Services may be stored, retained, and  repackaged at the facility on behalf 

of a patient for subsequent delivery or administration The bill requires that repackaging of 

dispensed prescription drugs retained by the PACE facility be performed by a pharmacist, 

pharmacy technician, nurse, or other  person who has successfully completed a Board-

approved training program for such purpose. The bill directs the Board of Pharmacy to 

promulgate regulations related to training, packaging, labeling, and recordkeeping for such 

repackaging. 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

7. No Fiscal Impact. 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  This bill as amended would not have a fiscal impact on the 

Commonwealth. The Department of Health Professions has stated that this would not impact 

operations as they can mirror regulations currently in place for re-packaging in community 

service boards.  

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Department of Health Professions. 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

11. Other Comments:  None. 


